
  
 

Invitation to the seasons opening Rally 

 
Check-in : 29.  April 2023 
Check-out : 30.  April 2023 

 
Program 

In addition to lots of good food, good drinks and petrol talks, the supporting programme looks like this. 

 April 28 Individual arrival 
Cozy get-together in a nearby Buschenschank 

29.  April Meeting point 9:00 am at Tischlerei Ulrich, Grazer Str. 53, 8344 Bad Gleichenberg. 
Departure then at 9.30. 
The trip lasts until about 5 pm. 
It goes on small and narrow side roads across the Vulkanland in southern Styria. Along 
the way, some stops at local attractions, as well as refreshments and small appetizers 
are planned. A guided tour through a local manufactory is also organized. 
Then it's time to freshen up. 
A very special dinner is planned for about 7 pm 

30.  April Extensive and stress-free breakfast 
Individual journey home 

 
Please book a room individually! 
The following options are available: 
Hotel Stenitzer, https://www.hotel-stenitzer.com/ 
Hotel Legenstein, https://www.legenstein.at/ 
Schlösslhotel Kiendl https://www.schloessl-hotel.at/ 
 
When booking the rooms, please enter the code word "Oldtimerausfahrt".  
 
Reinhard has offered the following hotels as an additional option: 
Hotel Domittner, https://www.domittner.at/ 
Hotel Allmer, https://www.allmer-hotel.at/ 
 
Please reserve quickly, as Monday is a public holiday and the rush is great.  Don't be surprised if some 
of the hotels don't accept reservations without Monday! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Evelyn or Toni directly, please send an email to 
evelyn@ulrich-wohnen.at . 
  
We hope for many participants. Of course, friends of ours (even without rover) are also welcome! 
  
To ensure good planning, an approximate number of participants is very important. Please send us a 
short WhatsApp or an email to praesident@roverclub.at 
 
Happy Rovering 
 
Evelyn, Toni and Thomas for the ÖRC 
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